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Bulletin Mensuel Février 2017 
 

“L’amour est comme le vent, nous ne savons pas d’où il vient.”  

Balzac 

Les Nouvelles Norwood 

Norwood Park News 

Please subscribe to our Website 
http://www.hwdsb.on.ca/norwoodpark/ 

Follow us on Twitter @Norwood_hwdsb 

Friday February 3rd is Norwood Park’s Carnaval d’Hiver for grades 1-3.  Our 

primary students are participating in activities all week! 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 

As we begin the month of February, we would like to take this opportunity to 

thank everyone who helps to make Norwood Park a safe, caring and 

engaging place to work, learn and grow.  With a variety of clubs and extra-

curricular activities organized by our staff, there are many ways that your 

children can become involved.  Our young environmentalists are educating 

our students about recycling, student council continues to plan events for 

the school and our Peer mediators are learning how to help students at 

recess time.  We also have a drama club and a coding club, just to name a 

few! 

Report cards go home on February 17th.  Please review your child’s 

comments carefully as they will contain important next steps to help your 

child set goals.  As always, please contact your child’s teacher if you have 

any questions or concerns.   

 

Club d’échecs  Chess Club 

The Chess Club started on Monday January 30th and will take 

place every Monday during first Nutrition Break in the 

Learning Resource Room.  Please see Mme Bianchi if you 

have any questions!  Venez nous rejoindre!  C'est une 

excellente façon d'apprendre une nouvelle compétence et 

de faire des nouveaux amis.  Please join us ! It’s a great way 

to learn a new skill and to make some new friends. 

 

Date à retenir 

February 10 

TCBY grades 1-3 

February 14 

TCBY grades 4-8 

February 17 

Report Cards go home 

 

Un rappel du bureau 

Students arriving before the 

entry bell are reminded that 

they must go to the back 

playground.  Supervision 

begins at 8:25 and we ask that 

students do not arrive before 

this time.   

Students who do not take the 

bus home after school are 

dismissed to the back 

playground.  Please meet your 

children there at 3:00pm.   

All visitors to Norwood Park are 

reminded to check in at the 

main office.   

 

c

 

c
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C’est la Saison de Basketball!  It’s Basketball Season! 

Norwood students are excited that Basketball season is upon us. 

The Senior Boys and Senior Girls season runs from late January to 

the end of March. We are happy that our students have the 

opportunity to develop, not only their basketball skills, but more 

importantly, their team-building and collaboration skills.  

Congratulations to the following students: 

Jacob R, Aaron O, Tyler L-W, Ty W, Chase M, Miika R, Aleksa P, 

Adonis A, Ryan W, Zachary C, Eli C, Charlotte S, Isabella 

B,  Danielle P, Elita A-K, Shayla B,  Noura K, Natalie B,  Mayar G, 

Maeve S-C and Rosha K.  

The beginning of March marks the Junior Basketball 

Season (Grades 6 and 7).  More information will be available 

as we approach March. 

Good Luck Teams and thank you parents for continuing 

to support our athletic programs here at Norwood.  

M. Lemmond, Mme Gaskin, Mme. Gallacher, Mme. DeWolfe, 

Mme. Huffman 

A message from our School Council 

Wednesday, February 1st will be Subway Day. 

 

Monday, February 6th:  School Council Meeting @ 6:30pm in the 

Music Room.  Instructional Coach Laura Cassano will be presenting 

Number Talks, a math resource that some HWDSB schools are 

using.  This meeting is for the months of January and February. 

 

Friday, February 10th is Hotdog Day.  Please purchase on School 

Cash Online.  Volunteers are needed and much appreciated! 

 

Wednesday, February 22nd - Friday, February 24th 

Festival du Livre/ Scholastic French Book Fair. 

Flyers will go home on Friday, February 10th.  Volunteers are 

needed and much appreciated! 

norwoodparkschoolcouncilexecs@outlook.com 

 

Thank you for supporting the staff and students at Norwood Park! 

Le personnel et les étudiants vous remercient! 

 

 

Bus Delays 

For any questions regarding 

late buses before or after 

school, please call the 

Hamilton Wentworth 

Student Transportation 

Service department directly 

at (905) 523-2318. 

 

You can also find information 

at www.hamiltonschoolbus.ca 

Log into the Parents Portal to 

create an account for 

information on bus delays. 
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